
UAH Parking Permit sales begin July 13 
 

UAH Parking Permit sales will begin Monday, July 13. Permits may be 
purchased online at parking.uah.edu, or in person at the Parking Management 
Office (PMO) located in the Intermodal Facility room 123. For UAH employees 
ordering permits online before Friday, Aug. 14, permits can either be sent by 
U.S. mail or UAH campus mail. 
  

After Aug. 14, all permits will be held for pickup at the PMO. Permits held 
for pickup are available anytime in the PMO.  After one business day, individuals 
who order a permit online can pick up the permit after hours anytime at the 
PMO. For information about employee parking permits, please contact William 
Sinclair in the UAH Parking Management Office, at 256.824.6594 or 
256.824.2972. 


